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word format or jpg. PDF’s should be 

changed to a .jpg. Photos should be 
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Baw Baw Arts Alliance 
The Station Gallery 

Yarragon 

 

Baw Baw Arts Alliance 

Bbaa Memberships 

Please note that Bbaa 
Memberships fall due on the 

30th June each year. 
Existing Members: Check the 

expiry date on the back of your 
membership/name badge.  
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Baw Baw Arts Alliance  
N e w s l e t t e r  

Artist Chat on the radio 

Bbaa Quick Links 

Artist Chat is a monthly radio segment where Rodney Williams and Jeff Thege talk 
with one of our local artists. Aired on a Friday night and then repeated on the 
following Saturday morning. Check 3bbrfm.org.au for more information. 

3BBR-FM 103.1 

Previous chats are available on the Bbaa website, www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Art down the line 

A fun multimedia creative event based on the 
idea of the old style progressive dinner using 
the train as our transport. 

Starting at the Trafalgar Artspace we will 
sample, play, layer before moving to Yarragon 
for lunch. And then onto Warragul for your 
final paint, stick, sew, sketch or highlight to 
finish. Celebrate with us. 

Start time is 
10-10:30am at Trafalgar, Monday 11th Dec 
(timing will depend on trains arriving from 
Warragul or Moe direction) 

Surprises along the way mean we will not be 
giving too many more details. 

 

Cost $10. Everything is provided, except your lunch. 

Suggest parking at your local station and taking train to Trafalgar arriving between 10-
10:30am. 

After the first session we take the train together to Yarragon for lunch (BYO). Then 
take the train to Warragul to finish off our art works. Finishing between 3-4pm.  

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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From the President    Janine Richardson 

It has been an eventful time since I 
took on the role of President. The 
Arts Alliance is a fast-paced group, 
always coming up with some new 
idea or something new to try. I have 
greatly enjoyed my role so far. 

My role is to support some very 
creative people. It has been fun 
being on the planning group for Art 
Down the Line, which, due to a train 
outage, had to be re-scheduled to 
Monday 11th December so that it 
could stay on track. 

The Arts Alliance Market in Warragul 
has continued to thrive and develop 
into a large, vibrant market with a 
friendly village feel, attracting 
families to visit. 

The Gallery has continued to be well 
supported by our artists so that we 
have been able to provide new 
monthly exhibitions and our Gallery 
Shop continues to be filled by high 
quality work from local artists. 

The Drop-in Groups have continued 
to attract new members and we are 
looking to adding more groups as 
people express interest. 

It has been great to meet so many 
new people and be inspired by their 
journeys.  

My role has been to provide 
guidance, wisdom, direction and 
vision and to learn about the many 
directions and operations of the Arts 
Alliance. 

This report has been written on my 
behalf as I have recently become a 
grandmother to a new baby girl and 
have been a little bit distracted. 

Thank you to our wonderful 
hardworking Committee of 
Management and various sub 
committees and others who 
contribute to the operation of our 
organisation. Everyone works so 
hard as volunteers to keep doing all 
that we do. 

May I wish you all a very Happy 
Christmas and all the best for the 
coming year. Thanks for your 
support throughout the year. Look 
forward to catching up with you 
soon. 

Janine    

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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Station Gallery News  Sue Murphy, Gallery Manager 

Hi Everyone 

Well, the year has come to an end, 
and this will be our last newsletter for 
this year. A big thank you to our 
Newsletter Editor Heather 
Brimblecombe. 

Recent Gallery Events 
Bbaa Garage Sale 

As part of the Trafalgar township 
garage sale day Alene Bonser 
organised a garage sale for us in 
AS2 on Sunday October 15 from 
8.00am -1.00pm. A successful day 
for our organisers and sellers. An 
activity which we hope to have again 
in October 2024. 

Seniors Week 

Four very successful activities were 
run for Seniors Week in October. 
Thanks to Marlene Ogden, Rodney 
Williams, Cheryl Cook and Jeff 
Thege for their work. All activities 
were well attended and enjoyed by 
all. Marlene had to run an extra 
session to fit in all her bookings. 

Exhibitions 
October 

The Wall exhibition from Cheryl 
Cook and Jacqui Johns with ‘The 
Masks We Wear’ was a very 
interesting, thought-provoking 
exhibition. 

In the main exhibition space, we 
welcomed the Bonser Family. We 
enjoyed work from different family 
members representing a range of 
ages. Four generations of the family, 
what an amazing contribution. Great 
to meet many of them at their 
Opening Event.  

November 

‘Nature’s Alchemy’ exhibition from 
Cheryl Cook has ended. Some very 
interesting art pieces, a different 
exhibition from Cheryl. 

Sharon Wootton on ‘The Wall’ this 
month with ‘What’s Your Story’. 
Another intriguing artist. 

Hopefully you were able to call in to 
see these exhibitions. 

Our exhibition calendar is now fully 
booked for next year. Thank you 
very much for your support. 

We have started taking bookings 
now for 2025. If you are interested in 
having an exhibition with us, please 
contact me. 

For anything to do with exhibitions 
please contact me at 
exhibitions@bawbawartsalliance.org
.au 

Diary Dates 

Bbaa has organised a few 
exhibitions this year. All exhibitions 
are open for members and non-
members to enter. All entries are 
online on our website. 
bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

The last one for this year is- 

December - Recycling/
Repurposing Artwork 

This one should be a bit of fun. 
Thinking of new ideas and uses for 
all sorts of things and turning them 
into artwork. Open for anyone to 
enter. 

The opening of this will be on 
Saturday 9th December at 2.00pm.  

All details about Bbaa, including our 
Exhibitions, is on our website, 
www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

We are having some great 
exhibitions. Please come and enjoy 
them with us. 

Gallery Shop 

Please also don’t forget our Gallery 
Shop, a great place to enjoy some 
Christmas shopping. Our artists are 
keeping us well stocked with some 
very interesting pieces of work. 

Contact Alene on 0427402117 if you 
would like to put some work into the 
gallery shop. You must be a Bbaa 
member. 

We also have a gallery shop in 
Trafalgar in Artspace1 called 
Shop@Artspace Trafalgar which is 
open during the week. This is also 
available for members to sell their 
artwork. If you have some work you 
would like to put in, please contact 
me or Marlene. 

 

Volunteers 

We are always looking for volunteers 
to help us run the Gallery at 
Yarragon  

 Please contact Heather Easdown 
on 0405399368 if you have some 
time to spare. We would really 
appreciate your help to run the 
gallery. A big thank you to all of our 
volunteers, we couldn’t exist without 
you. 

Groups 

Drop-in Groups will be taking a 
break over the Christmas and 
holiday period. Stopping and starting 
back dates in 2024 vary from group 
to group. I will put a list in this 
newsletter if it has been completed 
and it will be on the website for you. 
Group leaders will have already 
discussed this with regular 
attendees. 

Time for a very big thank you to all 
the people who make the Galleries 
function, and there are quite a 
number of them. 

The Bbaa Committee of 
Management, the Gallery 
Committee, the exhibition hanging 
team, the Gallery volunteers and 
Volunteer coordinator, the Gallery 
shop coordinator, the maintenance 
team, the Membership coordinator, 
the administration team, the IT team, 
the publicity committee, our 
newsletter and enews editors and 
the Drop-in Group leaders. And of 
course, a big thank you to all our 
artists. 

Amazing the number of people 
involved in keeping us operating. 

Thank you all for your help and 
support during the year. 

I wish you all a safe and happy 
Christmas and New Year.  

Take care and all the best. 

Sue   

 

Bbaa Exhibitions Next Year 

Quick Reference List 

Time to jot down your ideas for next 
year. Make the most of the summer 
break and get started! 

May Miniatures 

June: Light and Shade 

August: Draw it 

December/January: Christmas at Mt 
Worth - Think magical, mythical, 

creative. 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
mailto:exhibitions@bawbawartsalliance.org.au
mailto:exhibitions@bawbawartsalliance.org.au
file:///C:/Users/61409/AppData/Roaming/BlueMail/Content/0/_48_46_48_95_51_113_111_118_46_48_95_51_113_111_118/www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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I have been drawing for as long as I 
can remember but didn’t start 
thinking seriously until I was about 
30. Realistic and traditional at first, 
very good training. Then I started 
abstracting a bit, and using more 
vivid colours, and lots of imagination, 
patterns, slivers of colour, splashes, 
spots, meandering lines. I started 
with oil paint, have tried every 
medium, and eventually settled on 
acrylic paint, mainly because it dries 
very quickly and I change my mind a 
lot as the painting progresses, 
sometimes it takes itself off on an 
entirely unexpected path. For years I 
did not paint landscapes, but since 
moving to Gippsland I find that this 
beautiful area has seeped into my 
brain, and hills and trees sometimes 
emerge.  

I enjoy working in 3D. Sculptures in 
wire, wood, and found objects. 
Nests, cocoons, and seed pods 
predominate. Of recent years 

mosaic has become my main 
interest. As with the paintings, colour 
is the most important thing. No 
drawing of a design, just time spent 
sorting the right colour/pattern 
combinations from my stock of 
recycled china sourced from Op 
shops. 

 

Brett Whitely is a favourite artist for 
his imagination and drawing skills, 
Fred Williams for his Pilbara series 
(the colour knocks your socks off), 
but my favourite artist is John Olsen 
– his paintings are so free and loose 
and joyful. 

I have had no formal art training but 
spent 30 years being tutored and 
mentored by Carol Boothman who is 
an extraordinary woman, giving 
invaluable advice on painting, 
drawing, (and life and dog training), 

whilst encouraging individual style to 
develop. I have won many prizes 
over the years for 3D and 2D work, 
had one solo exhibition, and taken 
part in very many group exhibitions. I 
am very happy to be a member of 
Bbaa with all the lovely kindred 
spirits. I love being involved in 
things, which is why I spent many 
years as a busy member of the 
Waverley Arts Society - I used to 
organise the life drawing class, and 
was a committee member at the 
Highway Gallery, curating exhibitions 
and hanging. 

Art is the best hobby in the world, 
and we can all keep on doing it 
forever.  

Artist Profile:  Dot Thorne  

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au


 

Bbaa Newsletter - www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au  Dec 2023/Jan 2024 5 

Artist Profile: Barbara Gogerly  

Art has been a wonderful adventure 
which started with paper and pencil, 
as a child trying to capture that 
which was around me, but I had to 
wait until 1984 before painting took 
hold when I joined Waverley Arts 
Society. 

The teacher who has had the 
greatest influence on my work was 
Carol Boothman OAM. 

In 1986 I was pointed in Carol's 
direction by both Marg McLoughlin 
and Janet Flinn and painted under 
her wise guidance and 
encouragement. The stable of artists 
in those classes and the weekly Life 
Class was phenomenal, with 

inspiration to spare. She has now 
retired but I still have her words in 
my mind. 

It was in these classes that I met 
and became friends with Dot 
Thorne. 

Initially it was people and colour that 
inspired my art but since moving to 
Yarragon in 2007 the gentle rolling 
hills, big open skies, and 
cloudscapes of West Gippsland 
have given me greater subject 
matter. I especially love the light at 
sunset when all the world turns to 
red gold in those few final moments 
before the sun sets out past Kerrie 
Brae. 

In 2014 as a member of Bbaa I was 
introduced to mosaic which I have to 
say is an addictive art form and not a 
craft. Classes with Helen Bodycomb, 
Alene Bonser, Viv Hordern, Lesley 
Kingston, Cetta Pilati, as well as 
immersion in the art of Maery 
Gabriel has been invaluable. I am a 
member of MAANZ (Mosaic 

Association of Australia and New 
Zealand) and attend their symposia 
and workshops as able. I follow the 
work of Helen Knock, Rachel 
Davies, and Keelly Knickerbocker  

Colour still pulls me in, although 
since the 2019 MAANZ Symposium, 
I have been doing quite a lot with 
the earthy tones of slate, marble 
and natural materials adding just a 
hint of colour from smalti (small 
opaque glass tiles).  

I have to say It is all good fun and 
mosaic is a new and wonderful 
adventure.  

NGV Kids 2024 
Thursday January 11th 
Venue: Trafalgar Public Hall: 10.00am to 12.00noon 

Saturday January 20th 
Venue: Warragul Arts Market: 10.00am to 12.00noon 

Both sessions are free to all. 

This year’s NGV Kids on Tour program gives us another 
wide range of activities.  

Activity 1 – Remaking Home. Artists Gracia Haby and 
Louise Jennison – this duo are wildlife carers of small 
native mammals. 

Activity 2 – Meet the Fantastic Grey-headed Flying Fox 
Artists Gracia and Louise - based around an actual flying 
fox that this duo cared for. 

Activity 3 – To become Light Artist Jenna Lee – 
Explores Gulumerridjin dilly bags and symbols. 

Activity 4 - Inspiration Train. Artists Daniel To and 
Emma Aiston – this due are designers and your task will 
be to design a food object using their famous tricks and 
tips. 

Activity 5 – Underwater Drawing – Artist Jean Jullien – 
draw a playful sea creature with the help of Jeans 
templates. 

Activity 6 – Collective Closets – Fashion designer 
sisters Fatuma and Laurinda Ndenzako – design and 
make a colourful beaded 
bracelet.  

Below and right: Jean Jullien and one 
of her sea creature drawings 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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Artist Profile: Elsa Rabin  

Forty years ago, Elsa Rabin 
accidentally became interested, with 
some success, in painting portraits 
and animals but she found it an 
expensive hobby. However her 
interest continued on the discovery 
of  Steven Parrish’ photos of 
Australia which she found 
inspirational. She sought permission 
from him to use his photos as a 
starting point and this was granted. 

Elsa’s journey to her current style 
has been an eclectic one through a 
love of sewing, embroidery, knitting, 
making dolls, painting, breeding 
dogs, creating exclusive dog collars 
sold around the world and back to 
painting. 

Now at 80 years of age, surrounded 
by the detritus of all these beautiful 
hobbies, she received a gift of paints 
and canvasses from her children so 
began painting again. She believes 
she has now more than 50 recent 
works of Art to her name. 

Elsa draws her inspiration from 
anything…photos, the internet, 
friends, family but specifically on 
looking from a window after her 
husband passed away she sighted a 
remarkable Smoke Bush that caught 
her imagination and inspired her to 
put paint to canvas. 

While she describes her style as 
haphazard, Elsa has completed 
some classes with Dave Thomas 
and developed a clear process for 
each work of art. She always 
prepares her canvas with acrylic first 
because of the faster drying time 
then paints in oils. Her careful 
preparation has won her numerous 
minor prizes and a major one, a first 
at the New South Wales Canine 
Council Arts Competition. This was 
for ‘Chinese Crested Dog, an oil on 
board painting. 

Although Elsa has only just begun 
painting again, she is already 
looking forward to new directions 

and hopes to try larger works that 
her current 23 centimetre square 
frames.  

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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Calico bags featuring Pat 
the Dog are now for sale 
for $15 from Yarragon and 
Trafalgar Galleries  

Pat the Dog 

Calico Bags 

Wishing everyone a  
Happy Christmas 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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The market continues to be very well supported by 
customers and stallholders alike. 

Applications for stalls are still being received, wherever 
possible they will be accepted (providing they fit the 
criteria, and there is room in each category). 

The carpark and forecourt is not ideal in location, but 
with the additions of children’s activity and live music 
each month it creates a warm welcoming atmosphere. 

There are 50+ stalls booked for every month. November 
was heavily booked, a couple of late cancellations gave 
the “fill in” coordinators a headache. Everything ran very 
smoothly, Thankyou to Marlene and team for a 
successful market. 

December planning is well underway, it’s going to be 
BIG!  

Sue Mitchell  

Arts Market Report 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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For further information email Janet Wyllie on 
wylliejanet@gmail.com  

 

3BBR is the genuine voice of our community, 
broadcasting a variety of music, local news and 

interviews to Baw Baw Shire in Victoria, on 103.1 FM 
and streaming online 

 West Gippsland Community Radio Inc., is a not-for-profit 
organisation run entirely by volunteers to serve our local 

community. 

We offer the opportunities for people to learn radio 
production and public speaking skills in a supportive 

environment. 

WE are supported financially by our Members, 
Supporters and Patorns along with local businesses who 
sponsor us, and other community-minded organisations 

within our local region. 

Get involved and become a volunteer with 3BBR. 
Become a presenter, or work behind the scenes to 

support the real voice of the local community. 

Visit our website to find out more: 
3bbrfm.org.au 

(+61 3) 5625 1103 
info@3bbrfm.org.au 

PO Box 350 
Drouin 3818 VIC 

Bonser Family Exhibition 
Pictured below: Bonser Family members attended their 
multi-generational exhibition opening held in October.  

Congratulations on a fabulous exhibition. 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
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The Station Gallery Yarragon 

Exhibitions 2023 - 2024 

Dec 2023/ 

Jan 2024 

29 Nov - 28 Jan 

Repurposed/Recycled Art 

Bbaa Exhibition 

The Wall: Drawing: - ‘On the wall, Off the 

wall’ 

2024 

February 

31 Jan - 25 May 

Dot Thorne and Barbara Gogerly - ‘Now 

and then’ 

The Wall: Elsa Rabin - ‘The rooster and 

the rabbit’ 

March 

28 Feb - 31 

March 

Creative Art Textile Group 

The Wall: Debbie Johnson 

April 

3 - 28 Apr 

Pauline Bailey 

The Wall: Kathleen Kendall 

May 

1 May - 2 

June 

May Miniatures - Bbaa Exhibition 

The Wall: Kelly Williamson 

June 

5 - 30 June 

Light and Shade - Bbaa Exhibition 

The Wall: Jacqui Johns 

July 

3 - 27 July 

Janine Richardson 

The Wall: Fibre Group - ‘Let Loose’ 

August 

31 July - 1 

Sept 

Draw It, Bbaa Exhibition 

The Wall: Print Group - ‘Print it’ 

September 

4 - 29 Sept 

Cathy Harris and Barry Masterman-Smith 

The Wall: Jill Loader 

October 

2 - 27 Oct 

Cathy Smith 

The Wall: Yvonne Pywell 

November 

30 Oct - 1 Dec 

Mosaic Group 

The Wall: Christmas Decorations - Bbaa 

Groups and Friends 

Dec 2024/ 

Jan 2025 

4 Dec 24 - 2 

Feb 25 

Christmas at Mt Worth, Bbaa Exhibition 

Now taking bookings for 2025 

Contact Sue Murphy for further information or to 

book Exhibition or Wall space.  

exhibitions@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

The club meets at 7.30pm on the first Monday of 

each month.  Check website for next meeting. 

NOTE: CHANGE OF LOCATION 

Warragul RSL 

94 Albert St, Warragul 

Photographic tutorials will be held at 7.30pm on 

the second Monday of each month. 

The current newsletter is available on the website: 

https://www.warragulcameraclub.org/ 

Warragul Camera Club 

Bbaa Members Gift Shop  

There is no display charge to artists on works for sale. 
For enquiries contact Sue Murphy. - see back page. 

Trafalgar Station Gallery - Art Space 1 
Opening Hours 

Monday - Friday 10.30am - 3.30pm 

Shop@Artspace Trafalgar 

 Open daily from 10.00am to 4.00pm 

420 Main Jindivick Road, Jindivick 

www.redtreegallery.com.au 

Upcoming Exhibitions 

November 30 - December 27, 2023 
Yvette Stubbs Artworks 

‘Primary Colours are Secondary’ 

December 28 - January 24, 2024 
Lisa Grant 

 

Ph 5628 5224 
info@lauriecollins.com.au 

Come and see new work from Laurie Collins and 
exhibitions from local artists in the Gallery 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
http://bawbawartsalliance.org.au/
https://www.warragulcameraclub.org/
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Regular Groups and Activities 
Come and do your own thing with other artists.  

All group sessions listed are $5.00 for members and $8.00 for non-members unless otherwise stated. 

Drop in & Be Creative - School terms may apply.   BYO materials (fees apply for some class materials) 

Groups are for those 18 years and over unless stated otherwise 

Day Session Location/Contacts 

Monday 

10.00am - 1.00pm 

Drawing 

Guidance and  initial materials available 

Contact: Jeff 0409830545  

CWA House 

95 Victoria St 

Warragul  

Monday 

10:30am - 3:30pm 

Painting - untutored Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Tuesday 

10:30am - 3.00pm 

Weaving and Crafts  

Bring along your choice, weaving, embroidery, 

scrapbooking, or beading. May include demonstrations 

and special activities. 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

Tuesday 

10:30am - 3.00pm 

Creative Art Textile Group 
Bring an adventurous spirit and an open mind. 
It will have a textile focus on art, innovative application, 
non-traditional ideas and traditional skills conversion. 
Work towards a group exhibition. 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Tuesday 

7.30pm - 9.30pm 

Hand Building in Clay (untutored with help available for 

beginners) First timers given a small bag of clay. More 

available for purchase. BYO Apron. 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Contact Jo 

Wednesday 

10:30am - 1:00pm 

Hand Building in Clay (untutored with help available for 

beginners as above) 

Contact Joanne Watts. joxav@bigpond.com  

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Wednesday 

10.00am -  12.30pm 

Time to Write 

Bring your own pen and paper/computer/ideas. 

Join us in writing!  School Terms only 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

Wednesday 

4.00pm - 5.00pm 

Hand sewing for Children 6+ 

Have fun while learning hand embroidery/sewing, 

learning how to talk and sew at the same time. 

Everyone welcome 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

Thursday 

10.15am - 3:30pm 

Mosaics  (untutored) 

Materials and help available 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Thursday 

10.30 - 3.00 

Drawing 

Tutoring available 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

Friday 

10.00am - 3.00pm 

Printing 

Practise your printmaking and learn to use the Bbaa 

printing press. Bookings for Press use is required. 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

Friday 

10:30am - 3:30pm 

Fibre Friday - Fibre and Fabric 

Bring your fibre related craft - knitting, crochet, felt, hand 

or machine sewing. Occasional informal skill sharing 

sessions.  

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

First Saturday of the month 

10.30am - 3.00pm 

Macrame 

$10 Materials Fee 

Contact Heather: 0405 399 368 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 1 

Second Saturday of the month 

1.00pm - 4.00pm 

Mosaics  

Bring your own project. Help available. 

Trafalgar ArtSpace 2 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
https://vmcp29.web-servers.com.au:2096/cpsess7073004311/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=message&buid=1141&mailbox=SU5CT1g&token=B7mXIFj9g1HPcUiaf6FDRoc&uniq=1599992736571#
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Bbaa Contacts 
President Janine Richardson president@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Vice President Jessie McLennan vicepresident@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Secretary Jeff Thege secretary@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Treasurer Prue Barridge treasurer@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Past President Anita George pastpresident@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

General Members Sue Murphy,  Marlene Ogden,  Cheryl Cook, Heather Easdown, 

 Ingrid Thomas, Adrienne Ewing, Carol Monson. 

Warragul Arts Market Sue Mitchell summerartsmarket@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

  winterartsmarket@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Publicity Sub-committee Carol Monson publicity@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Memberships Marlene Ogden  

Elisabeth Smoorenburg 

membership@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Gallery Manager Sue Murphy galleriesmanager@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Volunteers Coordinator Heather Easdown volunteers@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Workshops/Projects Cheryl Cook workshops@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Community Art Ingrid Thomas communityart@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Groups Sue Murphy groups@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Exhibitions Sue Murphy exhibitions@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Gallery Shop Alene Bonser galleryshop@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Yarragon Gallery Phone 03 5644 3659  

Only between 10.30am- 4.00pm Wednesday to Sunday - no answering machine  

Newsletter  Heather Brimblecombe newsletter@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

e-Newsletter Adrienne Ewing enews@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Catchment Editor Rodney Williams editors.catchment@bawbawartsalliance.org.au 

Print Newsletter: Six print issues per year: Feb/Mar, Apr/May, Jun/Jul, Aug/Sept, Oct/Nov, Dec/Jan. Dead-
line is the 13th of the month previous to publication 

e-Newsletter: Mid Jan, then end of Feb, Apr, Jun, Aug, Oct. Deadline is 20th of the publication month. 

Next e-news deadline 20th December 2023 
Next print newsletter deadline 13th January 2024 

Bbaa Committee of Management 
Second Tuesday of the month. 

4.00pm: ArtSpace 1, Trafalgar Station 

Next meeting: 12th December 2023 

     9th January 2024 

 

Gallery Committee Meeting 

Third Thursday of the month. 

10.00am ArtSpace 1, Trafalgar Station 

Next meeting: 21st December 2023 

     18th January 2024 

Bbaa Meeting Schedule 

http://www.bawbawartsalliance.org.au
http://bawbawartsalliance.org.au/

